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Amended financial calendar for the financial year 2011/12 
 
 
The announcement date of the Q1 report for the financial year 2011/12 as published 28 June 2011 (Company 
announcement no. 6/2011) is stated as 10 November 2011. 
 
However, the Q1 report for the financial year 2011/12 will be released 9 November 2011. 
 
 
 
IC Companys A/S 
 
Niels Mikkelsen 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
Please direct any questions regarding this announcement to:  
 
Thomas Rohold 
Head of Investor Relations and Communication 
+45 3266 7093 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This announcement is a translation from the Danish language. In the event of any discrepancy between the Danish and English 

versions, the Danish version shall prevail. 
 


